CITY OF RAPID CITY

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION
125 WATERLOO STREET
RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

To: Mayor Alan Hanks and CIP Committee Members

Jerry W. Cole
Director
(605) 394-5225

From: Jerry Cole, Director 6/
Department of Parks and Recreation

Subject:  Parks and Recreation CIP Fund Reallocation

Randy Lyons
Landscape Designer
(605) 394-5255 Date: July 16, 2010
Governor Mike Rounds recently announced that the City of Rapid
Jeri Taton City received a Recreational Trails Program Grant in the amount
Administrative of $200,000 to be used for construction of new recreational trails in
Assistant the Deadwood Drainage area. This trail project will provide a new

(603) 394-5225 link for recreational trail users as well as commuters riding to and

from the industrial center.

Lon Van Deusen, In order to accept this grant, the City must provide matching funds
Pal'kid& Cemetery totaling 20% of the project.
anager

394-41 . . . :
(605) 394-4175 At their meeting on July 8" the Parks and Recreation Advisory

Board voted unanimously to reallocate $40,000 in contingency
funds from the Restroom Renovation Project to the Deadwood
Doug Lowe, Drainage Trail Project. The Restroom Renovation project is

Recreation Manager A - :
(605) 394-6161 winding down and will be complete in the near future.

RECOMMENDATION:
Accept the RTP Grant from the State of SD and approve
Duncan Olney reallocation of $40,000 from the Parks and Recreation CIP
Aguasios Maniges Restroom Renovation Project to the Deadwood Drainage Trail
(605) 394-5223 Project

If you have any questions, please contact me.
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